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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Parent/Carer Forum 

Bexhill Academy warmly invites you to attend the Parent/Carer Forum meeting for Term 2 of 2024-2025. The 

purpose of the forum is to meet with academy staff to find out more about academy matters that may affect and 

influence your child’s education.  

The date and time of our next Parent/Carer Forum Evening is 6:00 – 7:00pm on Tuesday 10th December. 

This will be an open forum to address any parent questions or queries. In addition, there will be discussion on the 

Relationships, Health and Sex Education curriculum and feedback on our most recent Parent Survey. The forum 

will be led by Dr. Craig Neal, Headteacher. Questions must be sent in in advance of the meeting on the Google 

Form below.   

If you would like to attend this event, please fill in this Google Form https://forms.gle/6D8fg8YyeeNNhS798, by 

Monday 9th December 2024. Spaces will be limited on a first come first serve basis.  

We look forward to meeting with you.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs T Hillman 
Deputy Headteacher 
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